
“Each August, Campus Ministry hosts a retreat for 
undergraduate students who have leadership roles in 
their residence halls’ weekly liturgies. These students 
serve as sacristans, Eucharistic ministers, lectors, and 
musicians for their individual hall Masses, and they 
join together on retreat to ground their ministry in 
discipleship and to build community together with 

students in similar roles. The Coleman-Morse Center 
is an integral gift to the execution of  this retreat. 
Within the building’s unique and diverse spaces, 
students can participate in training workshops, 

prepare and share meals, rehearse liturgical music, 
and pray together all in one place.”

Allie Greene
Assistant Director of Liturgy

Campus Ministry 
Coleman-Morse Center

Liturgical Commissioners Retreat



Need to Talk
“Our Need to Talk Ministry provides the 

opportunity for people at Notre Dame to seek 
out the listening ear and pastoral presence of  our 

Campus Ministry Staff. Each Monday through 
Thursday, a Campus Minister from our staff  is 
present for two hours in the evening. They are 

there to receive any member of  our community 
who needs to talk through a situation, wants to 

grow deeper in faith, or has something weighing 
on their heart. In this space, we are able to bring 

the hospitality and compassion of  Christ to 
each person that comes in and share in their joy, 
hope, and sorrow. This is a simple but profound 
ministry. We will usually see at least one person 
take advantage of  this opportunity each night, 
though at times more. We have walked with 

students grieving the loss of  a loved one or a 
relationship. We have also introduced people 
to ways of  prayer and encountering God or 

connecting them with other resources in Campus 
Ministry or across campus. This space, both 

physically and figuratively, is sacred in that we 
truly have the opportunity to encounter Christ 

and to be Christ’s hands and feet, ears and mouth 
to those we serve.” 

Mike Urbaniak
Assistant Director of

Pastoral Care



In Gratitude

Rev. Peter McCormick, C.S.C.
Director of Campus Ministry

“Coleman-Morse is an absolute gift to 
the Department of  Campus Ministry. 
The beauty and flexibility of  the space 

allows us to minister in new and creative 
ways. Always know of  my profound 

gratitude for this exceptional home for 
students at Notre Dame.”

”

Mike Urbaniak
Assistant Director of

Pastoral Care


